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May 2019 Newsletter 

Dear Ladies, 

     Notice!!  Since the men had to change the name of the Council, the ladies had to do the same.  

We are now the Holy Mary Ladies Auxiliary.  

     Our auxiliary is very busy for the month of May with State Convention, Bingo, the kitchen and 

the end of school.  

     The last Fish Fry was April 5th.  Overall, we did real good with the sale of our sweets and drinks.  

Thanks to all the ladies who helped in any way.   

     We helped with the blood drive on April 14th.  It went well and there was a good turnout.  If you 

are able to donate, please do so. Remember the life you save may be your own. 

     There was a lot of biscuits, boiled eggs, juice and fruit for the Good Friday Walk.  We had a lot 

of help serving the breakfast.   

     We will be attending State convention on May 3rd thru May 5th.  If you would like to make a 

donation to the Baby Shower held then, please get with us by the meeting.  The Auxiliary donated 

over $400.00 worth of items. 

     Nominations of officers was held at the April Meeting.  We will also have nominations at the 

May Meeting and elections.  If you are interested in being an officer, please come to the meeting.  

     Those nominated are: Delores Acosta for President, Mary Savoy for Vice President, Denise 

Gautreaux for Recording Secretary, Jan Heath for Corresponding Secretary, Bonnie Landry for 

Treasurer and Debbie Alleman, Edith Powers, Sherri Villar and Vivian Guidry for Trustees.  

     There is a Quarterly communion on May 19th at St. Anne’s in Sorrento at 10:30 AM.                
     If any of the ladies are interested in doing Adoration with the men, their time is Friday nights from 7:00-

8:00 PM.  

      There is no Bingo on Mother’s day, but we are still in need of help at bingo in all areas.  The ladies 

work the kitchen.  This is our means of making money for our charity work. Even one hour or a 

raffle would be a great help.  If you can give some time, please let me know.  

      The Sister of the Month for February is Vivian Guidry and for March is Gladys Delatte.  Thanks 

ladies for all you do for the Auxiliary, the Knights, the Church, the youth and the community.    

      The meeting this month will be Wednesday, May 1st with Rosary at 6:00, meal at 6:30 and 

meeting at 7:00.  The men cook and the ladies bring desert and clean the kitchen.  Please make an 

effort to attend.     

          If you need a gift, remember the Ladies Auxiliary sells RADA Knives.  
     Please check the calendar for the kitchen workers schedule and towel duty for the month.  

                       Have a great Easter! 
 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies April Birthdays- Jan Heath, Bonnie Landry and Theresa Settoon  


